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CSA (the Canadian Standard Association) will soon be releasing a new edition of the Z94.2
Hearing Protective Devices Standard. The draft document is now available for public review. If
you wish to take alook at it and perhaps submit a comment or two, go to CSA’s on-line standards
review site: http://publicreview.csa.cal (enter “Z294.2" or “hearing” in the search box).”
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